
Auburn Montessori School           
231 E. Drake Ave. Auburn, AL 36830 

DRESS CODE AND MATERIALS SUPPLY LIST 

DRESS CODE 

In lieu of a formal school uniform, we ask that you refrain from 

dressing your child for school in clothing that promote media 
characters, i.e. Disney, video games, television shows and movies. 

We find that these create distraction, aggression, violence and 
escape from reality. 

We also ask that you do not send accessories, lunch boxes, water 
bottles, etc. with these images on them.  No jewelry, real or play. 

Except for objects for the Letter of the Week Basket each week, toys 
are not acceptable. 

Please dress your child in play clothes, socks and sneakers. Clothing should be 
loose and comfortable. No belts please. Your child should not require assistance 

to undress or dress, especially when toileting. Your child should be able to take 
off and put on his/her shoes with little assistance. Please do not send your child 

to school in tie up shoes unless you are working on shoe tying at home. Closed toe 
shoes are required for the playground. 

Hair should be secured away from child’s face to prevent visual obstructions and 
distractions. Please include hair clips and hair ties in your child’s personal 

belongings along with a brush or comb. 
   




Auburn Montessori School  
231 E. Drake Ave. Auburn, AL 36830 

MATERIAL SUPPLY LIST 

The following items are for health, hygiene and educational reasons. We 
request that the following items be brought and left at school. 

School Supplies for Newly Enrolled Students: PLEASE LABEL WITH CHILD’S NAME   
1 spiral bound sketchbook , at least 8 1⁄2 x 11” 

Newly Enrolled Students: DO NOT LABEL 
4 x 6 “ framed family picture 

Personal Items: PLEASE LABEL WITH CHILD’S NAME and place in a Ziplock bag  
Hair brush or comb (hair clips and hair ties as needed) 
Shirt (seasonal) 
Pants (seasonal) [multiple if your child is new to toileting] 
Underwear (multiple pairs for children who are new to toileting) socks 
Soft-soled indoor shoes 

The school has a very limited supply of “extra” clothing items. If your child 
is sent home in these clothes, please launder and return them the next 
school day. 

Nap Bedding: PLEASE LABEL BEDDING AND THE BAG IT IS SENT IN 
Nap sack (napper) or blanket, towel, etc. NO SLEEPING BAGS PLEASE. Your child 
should be able to put these items away independently. 

Nap bedding will be sent home each week for laundering. Please be sure to 
send it back to school the next school day. The school has very limited 
“extra” bedding. 

Requests for supplies will be made during the year when necessary. 

Thank you for your cooperation.


